
 

 

Sacrament of First Holy Communion  

 

18th May @ 11am 

 

All pupils should be seated in the 

Church for 10.45am   
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Lissan PS Newsletter  

May 2024 

Dear Parents,  

Please find below useful information and reminders for the month of May 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

I would like to congratulate our Primary 7 class for 

their exceptional behaviour throughout the 

Sacrament of Confirmation.  All the children 

participated so well.  I was very proud of all of them.  

I would like to extend my sincere thanks to 

Monsignor Curry, Fr Hughes and Bishop Router for 

a beautiful ceremony, and to Mrs Coyle, the school 

choir, Erin Coyle and Plunkett McGartland for the 

wonderful music. 

 

Over the next number of weeks pupils from P3-7 

will complete Standardised Tests.  It is very 

important that there is excellent attendance and 

that all pupils are in school on time to begin their 

tests. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

worries or concerns cmcintyre695@c2kni.net 

 

It is important to check the school website to keep 

up to date with upcoming events within the school- 

www.lissanps.com 

 

6 Claggan Road, Cookstown, BT80 9XE                

Tel: 02886764581 

cmcintyre695@c2kni.net  

Mrs Ciara McIntyre (Principal) 

 

 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 

  

 

13th May -24th May 

Standardised Tests P3-P7 

It is important that all children are in 

school during these two weeks 

5/6th June P7 residental trip to Carlingford 

11th June P1 Welcome Day 

 

P1 children do not come to school on 

this day. The P2 pupils will come to 

school as normal 

12th June Sports Day at Lissan GAC (weather 

permitting) 

More information to follow 

Parents Very Welcome 

19th June End of year School Mass  

P7 Leavers’ Assembly 

21st June P1/2/3 End of Year Trip 

25th June P4/5/6 End of Year Trip 

 

 

School Holidays  

Monday 6th May (Bank Holiday) 

Monday 27th -31st May (Bank Holidays) 

School Finishes on Friday 28th June at 11am  

 

 

Important Safeguarding Information 

All parents/visitors must report directly to the school office.  Parents collecting children 

should go to the office where Tracey or Maeve will collect the pupil from their classroom.  

Thank you for your co operation in this matter. 


